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Dear Citizens of Spring-Divionia,

We are pleased to announce the official endorsement of educational material provided by a
distinguished content creator on YouTube known as "HLModtech." As the Ministry of Information,
it is our responsibility to recognize and promote valuable resources that contribute to the enrichment
of knowledge and skills within our community.

HLModtech's YouTube channel offers a wide range of tutorials covering various subjects, including
TinkerCAD, Fusion360, Sketchup, Google Docs, Meshmixer, and more. These meticulously crafted
lessons were initially designed for middle school students but have since been refined to cater to
learners of all ages and proficiency levels.

What sets HLModtech's educational content apart is its accessibility, clarity, and practicality. Through
engaging tutorials, reviews, and tips, HLModtech empowers viewers to explore and master complex
concepts in a user-friendly manner. Whether you are a novice or an experienced enthusiast, there is
something valuable to be gained from each lesson.

Furthermore, HLModtech's commitment to sharing knowledge and fostering creativity aligns
seamlessly with our nation's values of lifelong learning and innovation. By providing high-quality
educational resources free of charge, HLModtech embodies the spirit of generosity and community
that we strive to cultivate in Spring-Divionia.

As we endorse HLModtech's educational material, we encourage citizens to take full advantage of this
invaluable resource. Whether you are seeking to enhance your skills in digital design, explore new
software applications, or delve into the world of electronics, HLModtech's tutorials offer a wealth of
opportunities for personal and professional growth.

In conclusion, the Ministry of Information extends its sincere gratitude to HLModtech for their
dedication to education and their invaluable contributions to our community. We are confident that
their educational material will continue to inspire and empower learners for years to come.

With warm regards

Nicholas Miaka
Head of the Ministry of Information


